
From: Christine Larson [   

Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2013 9:42 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Subject: Not using criminal history as a screening process 

 

 

I have spent the last twenty years renting property that I have worked hard to own. I have held on 

to them in good markets and bad. I have had good renters and bad. I pride myself on offering 

clean, safe housing to others. I have an elderly Aunt on social security who relies on being in a 

safe place. She is very trusting of others. I feel it is my duty as a landlord to ensure the neighbors 

she has are not criminals, past or present. I feel it is my right as a property owner to rent to those 

that I feel I can risk having in a home worth over a $100, 000. 

Please allow me the right to keep my renters, as well as myself, a woman safe. 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Christine Larson 

 




